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LE PRESIDENT

COURTESY TRANSLATION

Brussels, 28 September 2010

Dear Speaker,
Dear Colleague,

As part of the parliamentary activities organized by the Belgian Senate during the Belgian
Presidency of the European Union, we are pleased to invite your Assembly to the
Conference of the Chairpersons’ meeting of the Equal Opportunities that will take place
in Brussels in the Senate on 21 and 22 November 2010. This meeting also falls within the
scape of the Network of Parliamentary Committees for Equal Opportunities for Women
and Men in the European Union (NCEO).

Attached you will find the draft programme, the registration form and further practical
information.
Hotel bookings have to be made online via the website http://secure-squatra.be.

We would be grateful if you could forward this invitation to the Chair of the relevant
committee in your Assembly.

Yours faithfully,

Danny Pieters
Speaker of the Senate



